
McGill University

MONTREAL

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE. 
Office of the Dean January 8th.1926

Colonel W. Bovey,
Principal's Office,

McGill University.
Dear Colonel Bovey,

Apropos of the Newfoundland application for consideration 
with respect to advanced standing of their students, I note that 
there were seven students from Newfoundland in the Faculty of 
Applied Science last session.

Two of these, both in the Second Year, one of whom 
entered McGill from the Royal Military College, were unsuccessful. 
The remaining five all had a standing on the average 15 per cent, 
higher than that of the respective classes to which they 
belonged.

Trusting that this may be of some interest to you,
I remain,

Yours faithfully,

Dean


